
DATE: November 20, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Orange County,
CA, from April 25 through April 29, 2025

PRESENTED BY: Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
_____________________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Orange County, CA, from April 25
through April 29, 2025.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Truckee High School band students will embark on an unforgettable adventure to Orange County, CA,
from April 25 to 29, 2025. This once-in-a-lifetime experience will provide students with extraordinary
opportunities.

Students will collaborate with a seasoned collegiate/professional conductor to learn and record Disney
film music. Using headphones and click tracks, students will create studio-quality recordings
synchronized with the Disney films.

Beyond the musical experiences, this trip will foster a stronger community and cultural identity within the
band program.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Shaun Roderick, Assistant
Superintendent of Educational Services


